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Septenber 16, 1982
,

Veterans Administration Medical Center
ATTN: Dr. D. A. Tull

Director
Tuskegee, AL 36083

Gentlemen:

Subject: Report No. 01-03042-02/82-01

Thank you for your letter of August 23, 1982, informing us of steps you
have taken to correct the violation concerning activities under NRC License
No. 01-03042-02 brought to your attention in our letter of August 12, 1982.
We will examine your corrective actions and plans during subsequent inspections.

We appreciate your cooperation with us.

Sincerely,

(Original signed by JA01shinski)
John A. 01shinski, Director
Division of Engineering and

Technical Programs

bec: Document Management Branch
State of Alabama
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